KNOLLWOOD

BAPTIST CHURCH

1 Corinthians 2:1-5

Acts 2: 43-47

Mathew 28:16-20

THE BOOK OF ACTS | AN INTRODUCTION
Pastor Nate Klahsen

HERE'S WHAT'S HAPPENING AT KNOLLWOOD
e Today — Welcome New Members

— Newcomers' Lunch 12 noon to 1:30
— Prayer Gathering 4:30 pm to 5:30 pm

e Tues Sept 27 — Nexus Youth at 7pm
* Fri Sept 30 — Volleyball at 7pm

e Annual Turkey Bowl — Mon October 10 — see
below for details

e Knollwood Foundations Class
October 16 to November 20 at 7pm
e Sun Oct 16 — Next Members’ Meeting

PRAYING THIS WEEK
Our Staff — Beth Knight Ministry Assistant
Our Elders — David N, Dave D, Peter M

Missionary of the Month — Terry and Joanie Wiley
in Ethiopia and Three Hills Alberta

Neighbouring Churches — Chelsea Green
Community Church — Lead Pastor Peter Barnaby

Local Supported Agencies — London Pregnancy
and Family Support Centre

LOOKING TO MAKE CONNECTIONS?

Discipleship Groups and Community Groups are

starting up again after the summer break. Check

out knollwood.ca/groups, or talk to the Pastors or
Elders for more information. These groups are

open to church members of all ages and stages of
life.

KNOLLWOOD'’S ANNUAL TURKEY BOWL

Come on out to our annual flag football game!
Monday October 10 from 9:30 to 11:30 at Huron
Heights Park. This event is for all ages. Come play
or cheer on the teams! Flags provided.

September 25, 2022

CHILDREN'S MINISTRY

Nursery is available downstairs for infants and
toddlers starting at 9:45 a.m. Kids from JK to
Grade 5 will be dismissed before the sermon.
Please check in children of all ages at the
Welcome Desk when you arrive.

FAMILY WORSHIP — FROM THE NEW CITY
CATECHISM

Question 5: What else did God create ?
Answer: God created all things by his powerful
Word, and all his creation was very good;
everything flourished under his loving rule.
Genesis 1:31

And God saw everything that he had made, and
behold, it was very good.

THE FOOD CUPBOARD NEEDS RESTOCKING

We regularly help people in need from our
church family and from the community. Your
donations of non-perishable foods are much
appreciated. Your benevolent offerings on
Communion Sundays are used to buy grocery
cards and bus tickets.

This month we are looking for: soup, rice,
condiments, canned fruits and vegetables, and
packaged items for kids' school lunches.

Donations can be dropped off in the box beside
the Welcome Desk.



KNOLLWOOD NEXT STEPS

STEP 1 MEET

Are you new to Knollwood? We would love to
feed you and get to know you. There's no
obligation! Our next luncheon is Sun September
25. Other ways of meeting with us are gathering
on Sunday and staying for our after-service
fellowship.

STEP 2 LEARN

We desire that every person who is thinking of
making Knollwood their church home would take
a Membership Class. Learn more about what we
believe, what the Bible says about church
membership, and the process of becoming a
member at Knollwood. The next Membership
Class is Tues October 4 and Tues October 11.

STEP 3 PARTNER

At Knollwood, we encourage everyone to partner
through church membership as a commitment we
feel every Christian should make to attend, love,
serve, and submit to a local church.

STEP 4 CONNECT AND SERVE

Community Groups are a place where you can
say, "l belong"; where people can come with
honesty; a place where you can make gospel
friendship and grow as a disciple in Christ.
Community Groups are for all church members
regardless of the stage of life.

Discipleship Groups are groups of 4 to 6
members, intended to help believers grow
through deeply studying Scripture and investing
in prayer together.

Is to be disciples who make
disciples of Jesus Christ

1 Peter 3:17-18
Matthew 28: 19-20

Serving

We also ask that you find a place to use the gifts
and talents God has given you to serve your
church family.

We have a number of areas such as Children’s
Ministry, Music, Host Teams, and Nursery.

There is also a real need for a Team Leader and
Volunteers for a Driving Ministry.

If you can't find an area that works for you, please
talk to us.

You can use the Church Center app to register for
classes, groups and luncheons, or contact the
office for more information.

NEED PRAYER?

Send an email to knollwood.ca/prayer, phone the
office, or speak to a Pastor or Elder if you would
like to be prayed for. We can publish your
request to the church family or keep it
confidential.

Pastor Matt is also leading a monthly prayer
gathering, starting on Sun September 25 from
4:30 to 5:30pm.

WORSHIP THROUGH GIVING

Now that Covid is more under control, we will be
passing the offering plates during the service for
you to put in your offering. Our year to date
shortfall continues to grow. Please consider a
special offering to allow us to get closer to our
budgeted giving amounts. Also, consider giving
online with pre-authorized giving. You can
schedule your giving to meet your circumstances,
weekly, bi-weekly or monthly. Go to
knollwood.ca/give. If you have any questions you
can contact Kevin Knight at
treasurer@knollwood.ca or 519-630-4352

Need Last Week $5,958
Received Last Week $4,045
Need — Year to Date $226,404
Received — Year to Date $200,401
Shortfall — Year to Date ($26,003)
PHONE ON THE WEB
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